
 
From: Mehmet Pehlivan [mailto:mpehlivan@leightongroup.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2008 6:22 PM 
To: ceqacomments@portla.org 
Cc: olga@butterfieldcommunications.com 
Subject: Pacific LA Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal 

This e-mail is in support of construction of the Pacific LA Marine Terminal LLC 
Crude Oil Terminal.  
 
I strongly support the construction of this terminal because the facts and 
information of the project shows that the project will have positive impact on the 
local and regional economy and environment. I am very impressed with the 
innovative way to reduce air emission as proposed by the project. Southern 
California economy needs this and projects like these to get out of current 
depression and to reduce the impact of increasing unemployment rate.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mehmet Pehlivan, PG, CHG 
Director of Remediation Services 
Leighton Consulting, Inc. 
17781 Cowan 
Irvine, CA 92614-6009 
Phone: 949-250-1421 Ext: 4264 
Fax: 949-250-1114 
Cell: 949-302-7234 
e-mail: mpehlivan@leightongroup.com 
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The information accompanying this email transmission may contain confidential or legally 
privileged information that is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named in this 
message. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or reliance upon the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you receive 
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